
On March 24, 2020 at 10:46 AM Bernard Lee WHS Adviser 
wrote: 

 
To whom it may concern,
 
My name is Bernard Lee, a parent of two high school students at 
Wayland High School.  I work for ESPN and have done several 
television and online broadcasts over the past decade.  
 
Over the past year or so, I have been providing guidance for the 
Journalism class, specifically in Live Game Broadcasts and 
Entertainment wrap shows (including sports).
 
From the beginning, I have been thoroughly impressed by the 
facilities, including the equipment and staff of WayCAM.
 Wayland students are able to utilize the equipment and learn 
practical production applications prior to college and beyond, 
especially if they are interested in journalism.  Additionally, for 
many of these students to have on screen experience has been 
invaluable and will prepare them for not only a career in 
journalism but also life in general.

I truly feel that WayCAM is an invaluable resource for the 
Wayland students and the community.
 
Best regards,
Bernard Lee
 


